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From: Albert Jordan 
Sent: Monday, September 14, 2009 12:02 PM
To: Weyman Lee
Subject: FW: RUSSELL CITY ENERGY CENTER

 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------

From: Albert Jordan 
Sent: Sunday, September 13, 2009 1:18 PM
To: 'weyman@baaqmd.com'
Subject: RUSSELL CITY ENERGY CENTER

 

Dear Mr. Lee,

 

I am writing to encourage the District to consider the example Fremont is setting by
expanding the solar energy industry. California is leading the way towards a new 
generation of energy. Allowing Calpine to pollute our air for years to come is a 
step backwards environmentally. Our heavily populated cities and beautiful bay 
deserve better. NO on Calpine.

 

Thank you,

 

Connie Jordan
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